
The Post-Grommet Clinic

What happens at the post-grommet clinic?
Lots of children have grommets put in their ears to treat ear infections or to improve 
their hearing. We like to see them back a few months later to check their hearing and 
make sure everything is OK. 

Who will see my child? 
The nurse will see you to ask about how your child had been. The nurse will check the 
grommets and arrange a hearing test. If everything is OK you won’t need any 
more appointments.

The nurse can arrange for you to see an ENT (Ear, Nose and Throat) doctor if they find 
this necessary.

An audiologist (hearing specialist) will check your child’s ears and test their hearing.  
This needs to be done in a quiet room for the test. If you have to bring other children 
to the hospital, it is best to have someone else with you to look after them in the 
waiting area while your child is tested.

Are we coming in for an operation?
No. This is just a clinic visit.

Be aware
Finding a car parking space can be difficult at the hospital so please allow enough extra 
time if you are coming by car.  

Please register at the front desk when you arrive, or on the self check-in screens. You 
will be sent to clinic area 7.

Please let the nurse at area 7 know when you have arrived as well.

Contact Details
If you have any questions please telephone:

 0141 451 6598       0141 451 6573       0141 451 6526 
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